



About Us

Services

Resources

Blog

MARCH 2020

SPRING INTO THE SEASON!













SEATTLE BANS WINTER EVICTIONS

Seattle announced a new law stating that property owners cannot evict their tenants during the winter months. Read about it here.

READ MORE

TEMPORARY CHANGES TO I-9 REGULATIONS

The Department of Homeland Security announced changes to Form I-9 requirements for employers and workplaces operating remotely.

READ MORE





EASTER EGG HUNT GIVEAWAY

We're springing into the season and want to lift your spirits with a giveaway. Are you & your family ready to start searching? Join us for an Easter Egg Hunt!

Find all 6 hidden Easter Eggs on our website and submit your findings to info@alliance2020.com to enter into a raffle for a \$100 Amazon gift card!

Submissions are due Friday, April 10th and the winner will be announced Tues. April 14th.

RE-ACCREDITATION

BACKGROUND SCREENING

When NAPBS rebranded to become the Professional Background Screening Association, we underwent the rigorous re-accreditation process.

We meet requirements of formally documenting policies and procedures. More importantly, we are committed to excellence, compliance and consumer protection.

Read more about our accreditation, the industry standards we uphold, and the importance of the PBSA.

GO HUNTING

READ MORE

READ MORE...







How Are You Fingerprinting Applicants?



DOT Notice Regarding **CBD Products**

What would you like to see more of?

Giveaways

Select

Company Changes

Select

Industry News

Select

Other

Select

Want more regular updates? Follow us on social media!

















